
 

 

July 23, 2008 

Emergency Preparedness Workshop 
On August 13, 2008 from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm the Oregon Department of Human 
Services will be conducting another Vulnerable Populations Emergency 
Preparedness Regional One-Day Stakeholders workshop for Washington, 
Multnomah and Clackamas counties in Portland. There is no cost for the workshop 
and lunch will be provided. 
 
The workshop will provide a representative from your facility the opportunity to 
learn about local emergency management resources, to connect to your county’s 
planning initiative for disaster preparedness and to get some direction on starting an 
emergency plan for your facility. 
 
If you have someone who would like to attend please email Fiona Tilgner at 
fiona.tilgner@state.or.us and identify the name of your facility and provide Fiona 
with their name and e-mail address. 
 
The participant will receive an invitation by e-mail and an agenda that describes the 
specific logistics of the workshop. 
 
If you should have any questions, please contact Bill Riley at 971-673-1307 or 
email at bill.riley@state.or.us.   
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